
 
Legal Notice 

 
 
Whately Planning Board Whately, Massachusetts Notice is hereby given that the Whately Planning 
Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 29, 2019 at 6:45 pm at the Whately Town Offices, 4 
Sandy Lane, Whately. Diamond Shine LLC, owned by Karen Gaston of East Granby, CT, has applied for 
site plan approval for a project proposing constructive rehabilitation and reuse of an existing building for 
a marijuana retail establishment on premises owned by Mark Battey and located at 85 State Road, as 
required by Sections 171-17-A.2 and 171-28.6 D of the Whately zoning bylaws. This notice is also 
published electronically on www.recorder.com/public-notices and www.masspublicnotices.org. 
 
Whately Planning Board Donald Sluter. 
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